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AGM 
SUNDAY 3rd July 
7:30pm @ CLUB 

All members 

please remember during this busy time 

to ensure that courts are shared and that 

people using the courts are actually 

members. Please ask people using the 

courts if they are members. Please 

collect court fees $20/court/hour and 

hand to commit- tee member. Visitors 

are required to pay court fees. When 

courts are full, no singles play and you 

must offer to play doubles or leave the 

court. Play is limited to no more than 30 
minutes. 

Please note that you must close the 

padlock to remove your key after 

opening the courts. Also, lock gates 

when leaving.   

Attention Parents: 
Junior players are to be supervised by 
parents, as we DO NOT provide child-
minding services. 

NSJTA 
Congratulations to all 
NSJTA teams, 
particularly those 
making the finals.  
Check website for 
locations. 
B Boys, A Res2 and C 
Res1 mixed are required 
at the club on Saturday 
4th of June to umpire.  
 
Good Luck to all finals 
teams! 
 
NSNTA 
Congratulations to the 4  
NSNTA teams that have  
made the GRAND FINAL.  
   Well done to C Sp4 
men’s team who won the  
Premiership . 
   Our A Res2 men’s team 
was washed out and play 
@ 7pm  @ Sunbury TC, 
Thursday 2nd June. Come 
along to support our 
team. 
 

Queens Birthday 
Tournament 

• Saturday 11th of June.  
• Entries by 7th of June. See 

website for entry 

 Welcome 
To all new members to our club. 
We trust that you will enjoy 
being part of our community 
sporting club 

If you have outstanding 
competition or membership fees 
please send to your cheque or 
money order to PO BOX 2069 
BRIMBANK CENTRAL DEER 
PARK 3023. You will be asked to 
leave the courts if you are not 
fully paid up! Please support our 
club so that we can continue to 
provide you with better tennis 
facilities! 

During the year members are asked to ensure that the facilities maintain their excellent 
condition. We achieve this by members doing some work every time they use the facilities. We 
have some weeds that need to be pulled out around the club, especially around the club 
buildings and shed, and up around the courts, including court 4 fence line near the kinder. 
Please take 10 minutes of your visit to pull out some weeds and do some general clean up. 

ONGOING 
WORKING 
BEE 

www.deerparktc.com | email: info@deerpartktc.com | www.facebook.com/pages/Deer-Park-Tennis-Club-Inc 

Find us 
on  

SENIOR 
TEAMS TO 

BE 
SELECTED 

We will again 
have  6 men’s 
and 3 ladies 
teams.  

See Shane at 
Social if you are 
interested in 
joining a senior 
team. 

SUMMER 
SENIOR 
TEAMS 
WANTED! 

Next summer 
season starts 
in October. 
See Shane @ 
social if you 
would like to 
sign up. 

JUNIOR 
TEAMS HAVE 

BEEN 
SECLECTED. 

There have been 
63 players 

registered in 9 
teams for the new 
season staring late 

July. Please 
prepare for the 

new season so we 
are all ready for 
the challenge. 

Enjoy Your Tennis | Enjoy Your Club| Enjoy Your Tennis | Enjoy Your Club| Enjoy Your Tennis 


